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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Estonia.
Montenegro commends Estonia’s activities on a broad range of issues. We consider the establishment of the National Human Rights Institution to be a significant development and in this regard, we welcome the expansion of the mandate of the Chancellor of Justice.   
It is also valued the adoption of the “Welfare Development Plan for 2016 -2023”, aimed at reducing social inequality and poverty, promoting gender equality and increasing social inclusion. 
The widespread use of digital technologies in the country is exemplary, as demonstrated during the peak of the Covid-19 emergency, by the flexible transfer of activities to the electronic environment,(such as teleworking and a swift transition to e-learning in educational institutions]. 
Montenegro recommends to Estonia: 
1) To amend the Equal Treatment Act to ensure that it provides equal protection against discrimination on all the grounds and effective remedies for victims of discrimination.  
2) To intensify efforts in tackling domestic violence, also by adopting a specific law on domestic violence.
We wish Estonia a successful UPR cycle. 

Thank you. 
